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FAIRHOPE, Alabama – The City of Fairhope is moving forward with work on two major RESTORE 
grants that will make a difference for generations to come in the community. The Fairhope 
Sewer Upgrade Phase I and the Fairhope Area Community-Based Comprehensive Land Use Plan 
were both awarded in April 2020.  

The evaluation and selection process for the $10 million Sewer Upgrade is underway now. The 
three-step process will culminate in an engineering firm suggestion being made to the Fairhope 
City Council during the September 14th City Council meeting. 

The $650,000 Comprehensive Land Use Plan is out for bid at this time. The evaluation and 
selection timeline allows for engineering firm suggestions to be made to the Fairhope City 
Council by mid-October. 

Both of these grants were applied for in 2017.  
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